



December 26, 2023

Rick Diermeier President Haven for Special People

Dear Rick,

On behalf of the La Crosse Area Family YMCA, I am pleased to extend our full support for the development of Haven for Special People on Main Street in La Crosse, adjacent to our Dahl YMCA. We commend your vision of creating a lifelong residential community that promotes inclusion and unity among individuals with disabilities and those without.

As an organization dedicated to fostering an environment where all individuals can achieve their goals, make connections, and contribute to causes greater than themselves, we wholeheartedly endorse the mission of Haven for Special People. The YMCA has a long-standing commitment to providing activities, memberships, and programming that cater to the diverse needs of our community, including individuals with disabilities.

We eagerly anticipate collaborating with Haven for Special People as you bring this vital project to life. Together, we can work towards building a more inclusive and compassionate community where everyone has the opportunity to thrive and grow.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if there is any way in which we can further support your endeavors. We look forward to a future filled with shared achievements and meaningful impact.

Sincerely,

Bill'Sopér CEO